OHIO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH



246 North High Street Columbus, Ohio 43215

614/466-3543 www.odh.ohio.gov

John R. Kasich / Governor

Theodore E. Wymyslo, M.D. / Director of Health

VIA FACSIMILE: VIA E-MAIL:

(614) 251-1126 and terriehubbard@gmail.com

July 30, 2013

CAPITAL CARE NETWORK 1243 E. BROAD STREET COLUMBUS, OH 43205 Attention: Terrie Hubbard

RE: CAPITAL CARE NETWORK

ID#: 0763AS

Dear Ms. Hubbard:

It has been brought to our attention that the Transfer Agreement entered into between Capital Care Network of Toledo and The University of Toledo Medical Center, effective August 1, 2012, may expire on or about July 31, 2013. Rule 3701-83-19(E) of the Ohio Administrative Code requires the Ambulatory Surgical Facility to have a written transfer agreement with a hospital for the "transfer of patients in the event of medical complications, emergency situations, and for other needs as they arise."

In order to continue processing your pending renewal application, you must notify the Ohio Department of Health of the status of this transfer agreement. If the agreement is due to expire, you must provide a copy of another transfer agreement that will be effective on August 1, 2013 and thereafter and that also meets the requirements of rule 3701-83-19(E) of the Ohio Administrative Code. You must submit this information or your facility's plan for how it will comply with these requirements no later than 5:00 pm on July 31, 2013. You may submit this information:

By mail to:

Ohio Department of Health

By fax to:

(614) 564-2426

DQA/BIOS - Licensure Program

246 N. High Street Columbus OH 43215

By e-mail to: liccert@odh.ohio.gov

Your renewal application will remain on hold until after our office receives the requested information.

If you have any questions, please call Bridgette Smith or me at (614) 466-7713 or email us at liccert@odh.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,

Tamara Malkoff, Chief

Bureau of Information and Operational Support

Division of Quality Assurance

Lucas, Mary

From:

DAS\OIT Exchange Fax Services <FAXAdmin@oit.ohio.gov>

Posted At:

Tuesday, July 30, 2013 12:10 PM

Conversation:

Your fax has been successfully sent to Mrs. Hubbard at 614-251-1126. RE: Request for

Information

Posted To:

Inbox

Subject:

Your fax has been successfully sent to Mrs. Hubbard at 614-251-1126. RE: Request for

Information

Your fax has been successfully sent to Mrs. Hubbard at 614-251-1126. RE: Request for Information

From: Mary.Lucas@odh.ohio.gov

Time: 7/30/2013 12:08:17 PM

Sent to 614-251-1126 with remote ID "6142511126"

Result: (0/339;0/0) Successful Send

Page record: 1 - 2

Elapsed time: 01:10 on channel 6

Lucas, Mary

From:

Malkoff, Tamara

Sent:

Tuesday, July 30, 2013 11:55 AM

To:

Lucas, Mary

Subject:

FW: Scanned Image from Digital Sender

Attachments:

Document.pdf

Please fax to the phone number on the top of the page and scan it in our system. Please do this as soon as possible because we are requiring them to respond by tomorrow.

Thanks Mary.

Tamara Malkoff, Chief Bureau of Information and Operational Support Division of Quality Assurance Ohio Department of Health 246 North High Street, 3rd floor Columbus, Ohio 43215

(614) 466-2306

Tamara.Malkoff@odh.ohio.gov

----Original Message-----

From: DQA Digital Sender [mailto:sender@odh.ohio.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 11:53 AM

To: Malkoff, Tamara

Subject: Scanned Image from Digital Sender

This document was digitally sent to you using an HP Digital Sending device.